
 

 

 

 

14 November 2024 
 
Dear Families,  
 

Nursery Bradford Moor Park Visit 
 

Nursery children have an exciting opportunity to walk to Bradford Moor Park. This will enhance their learning 
about nature and the environment.  
 

The details of the visit are as follows: 
 

Venue  Bradford Moor Park 

Date Tuesday 26th November, 2024 

Time  During school hours  

Uniform Requirements 
Full school uniform with a warm coat and sensible shoes/wellies suitable for the 

weather 

Transport Walking 

 
At Dixons Marchbank Primary, safety is a priority. We ensure a high ratio of adults to children and always have a 
qualified first aider with us. If you would prefer that your child did not attend this trip, please speak directly to the 
class teacher or inform a member of staff in reception.  
 
Yours faithfully, 

 

       
 

Mrs R Greenwood  
Principal 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


